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Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEMES
Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 15 June 2021 

Raised by: Alderman Behrakis 

Question: 

Can the Director advise what is the current status of the Hobart LPS and is there a 
hold up in its formulation? 

Response: 

The final version of the LPS was submitted to the Tasmanian Planning Commission 
(TPC) following a resolution by Council supporting some additional inclusions on 1 
February 2021. 

The TPC have been reviewing all changes made to the LPS, most of which were in 
response to queries raised by the TPC following an initial post-lodgement conference 
between TPC and CoH staff.   

The TPC have recently advised that they wish to hold an additional post-lodgement 
conference to raise some queries relating to the changes.  The TPC have advised 
that it is likely this conference will be scheduled for July 2021, and that the timeframe 
to exhibition after that point will depend on the time required to respond to their 
additional enquiries. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 
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Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 12 July 2021 
File Reference: F21/59110; 13-1-10 


